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       CITY OF LONOKE 

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES  

July 12, 2021 – 5:50 p.m. 

 

 

A public hearing was held at City Hall at 5:50 p.m. on Monday, July 12, 2021 to hear any comments and 

concerns closing the portion of Austin Ct running north and south between blocks 11 and 12 in the 

Dismukes Addition. Mayor, Trae Reed, called the public hearing to order and asked anyone wishing to 

comment to proceed.  

 

 Mayor   Trae Reed 

 City Clerk  Jeribeth Edwards 

 Treasurer    

 Deputy Clerk  Regina Ibbotson  

Council Members Kelly Rather, Alice Bridges, Suzette Elmore, Koy Butler, Raymond 

Hatton, Michael Florence and Ryan Biles 

 City Attorney  Ginger Stuart 

 Police Chief  Matt Edwards 

 W/S/S Supt.  Jim Kelley 

 C.C. Director  Mike Brown 

 Fire Dept.   Justin Whittenburg 

 Parks Director  Roy Don Lewis (absent) 

 Comm Development Jeremy Gosdin 

 News Media  None 

     

Visitors                Terry Taykowski, Wayne Rathbun, Anna McClung 

 

 

This public hearing was opened at 5:50 p.m. to allow any comments and concerns regarding closing this 

portion of Austin Court. No one from the area appeared to voice any concerns. 

 

Public Hearing closed at 5:55. 

 

 

      _____________________________________ 

      Mayor Trae Reed 

 

Attest: 

 

_________________________________ 

City Clerk      


